
 

12th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you may have seen in our recent Facebook posts, we will be hosting our first ever Colour Run! This will be an 
exciting new event which can be enjoyed by the whole family.  
 
The colour run will be held on the 18th May 2024 at Slades Farm Park. The run will commence from 1pm. Upon 
arrival you will receive a coloured wristband, this will indicate which group you will be running in. If you want to run 
with family/friends, please ensure you arrive with them. We will be releasing groups in batches just so we can ensure 
everyone gets good coverage of colour as they pass through the colour stations.  
 
We are going to be trialling the signing of tickets by scanning the QR code that you will receive on email once you 
have purchased tickets (this will be done manually if you purchase with cash). This is very new to us, but we are 
hoping it will speed things up on the day. So please ensure you have these available with you on your phone or a 
paper copy is fine.  
 
Sample of the QR code is below: 
 

 
 

We can now confirm the below route that will be taken during the event. We have slightly adjusted this to eliminate 
going through the skate park at the weekend. We will have 4 colour stations along this route.  

 

 
 



To take part, you will need to purchase a ticket for all attendees and are available via Classlist. If you cannot do this 
via Classlist and want to pay with cash, please pick up a letter with the waiver from the school office and return both 
the waiver and the slip with the cash in an envelope.  
 
As stated above, this is an event for the whole family, children and adults alike. Tickets will cost £2.50 per adult and 
£1.50 per child and must be purchased in advance of the event no later than the 8th May 2024.  
 
The event is described as a colour ‘run’, but there is by no means an obligation to run, you could skip, hop or walk 
the course at your own pace. 
 
Just like we did for the Bounceathon last year, we would be very grateful if you could share the below year group 
links with friends and family, so they are able to support and sponsor the children in this Colour Run. Don’t forget 
there is a special reward for the year group who raises the most money!  
 

Year Reception: 
justgiving.com/campaign/hillviewprimaryyearreceptioncolourrunsponsors 
  
Year 1: 
justgiving.com/campaign/hillviewprimaryyear1colourrunsponsors 
  
Year 2: 
justgiving.com/campaign/hillviewprimaryyear2colourrunsponsors 
  
Year 3: 
justgiving.com/campaign/hillviewprimaryyear3colourrunsponsors 
  
Year 4: 
justgiving.com/campaign/hillviewprimaryyear4colourrunsponsors 
  
Year 5: 
justgiving.com/campaign/hillviewprimaryyear5colourrunsponsors 
  
Year 6: 
justgiving.com/campaign/hillviewprimaryyear6colourrunsponsors 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Hill View Primary School PTFA 
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